
 
 
 

Hidden Valley School French Immersion 
Information Night 
January 10, 2019 at 6:00p.m. 

 

Did you know that:  

 Hidden Valley is a dual track school, offering the French Immersion Program as an 

option for all students living in the communities of Hidden Valley, Hanson Ranch, 

Sandstone, MacEwan Glen, Kincora, The Hamptons and Sherwood. Students who 

live in The Hamptons and Sherwood will be moving to Hidden Valley School for the 

2019/2020 school year. Students who are currently in K or Grade 1 will automatically 

be moved and students who are currently in Grade 2 have the option to remain one 

more year at their current school or move to Hidden Valley School for Grade 3. 

 The French Immersion Program has two elementary entry points: Kindergarten and 

Grade 1. 

 The curriculum covered is the same as in the regular English Program, with the added 

benefits of learning a second language. 

Learning French can expand your child's intellect, strengthen her/his English literacy skills 

and provide her/him with more choices for advanced education and career options. 

Have we peaked your interest? If so, please join us for our French Immersion Information 

Night! It will take place on Thursday, January 10th at 6:00pm. We will be happy to give 

you an inside look into the program as well as answer any questions you may have. This 

is a parent only meeting, please do not bring your child with you. 
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